
NEW TOLL
SYSTEM 
IN CZ

From 1 December 2019, new electronic toll devices only

The toll collection technology for vehicles over 3.5 tonnes 
is changing from 1 December 2019. Get the new on-board 
unit in time and ensure a smooth transition to the new 
system.

In this information bulletin, we bring you an overview of the 
most important points.
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REGISTRATION FOR ACQUIRING THE NEW ON-BOARD UNIT:  

on-line through the Customer Zone or at your closest Point of Sale

the online registration procedure and the list of Points of Sale can be found 
at www.mytocz.eu

WHAT WILL HAPPEN AFTER THE REGISTRATION

After successful registration, you will receive an electronic device (on-board unit) as a vehicle operator 
and install it in a vehicle over 3.5 tonnes so that it is operational by 1 December 2019 at the latest. 
Although  you are obliged to use the electronic device of the existing system operator in your vehicles 
until this date, there is no risk of being charged twice. 

The new on-board unit will only start charging tolls as of 1 December 2019.

HOW TO OBTAIN THE NEW ON-BOARD UNIT

The OBU is the property of the state. After providing a deposit of CZK 2,468, we will lend it to you 
directly at a Point of Sale. In case of on-line registration by 30 November 2019, we will deliver 
the on-board unit free of charge to an address in the Czech Republic or any neighbouring country. 
In case of later registration, we only deliver free of charge within the Czech Republic. You can also 
obtain the unit from your fleet card issuer. 

If you need to use the electronic device already from 1 December 2019, please allow for a longer 
delivery time by post, which can be up to 2 weeks under heavy load.

IMPORTANT DATES:

you can register in the new system already from 22 September 2019

after receiving the on-board unit, you must install it by 1 December 2019 at the latest

you are also obliged to use the electronic device of the existing system operator 
in your vehicles until 1 December 2019


